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February 14, 2012

The Honorable Jules Bailey & The Honorable Vic Gilliam
Chairs House Committee on Energy, Environment and Water
900 Court St. NE, H-274

Salem, OR 97301

Honorable Co-Chair Bailey and Honorable Co Chair Gilliam, and Honorable House Energy, Environment and
Natural Resources Committee Members,

My name is Bradford Cern, and I am in support of SB1510.

SB 1510 honors the work of the Marine Reserve Community Teams. Designating marine reserve sites at Cape
Falcon, Cascade Head and Cape Perpetua is appropriate after over 25,000 volunteer hours were spent evaluating
the ecological, social and economic uses of some of Oregon’s most ecologically important areas.

I believe it is are responsibility to do all we can to protect and enhance the ecological wonders we have all been
blessed to live within and be apart of. T love the ocean and try to get to the coast as often as Possible and believe in
the absolute healing powers that it provides.



As someone who was born in the seventies, what really resonates with me is the belief that my nephews, nieces and
all future generations deserve to be able to experience the natural wonders that all the generations before them have
been able to. By supporting SB 1510 as Oregonians, we are doing part of that necessary work.

We all benefit from a productive and more sustainably managed ocean — now and in the future. Please join me in
supporting SB 1510.

Sincerely,

Bradford Cem
2332 SE 32nd Ave.

Portland, OR 97214



